
 

Bay Music Boosters 

Meeting November 30, 2016 

 

Directors Report: 

Mr. Allen 

-Pep band starting soon.  

Holiday High School band concert December 19th at 7pm 

Cleveland Youth Wind Symphony playing with Concert and Symphonic 

Approved for Disney 2017-over Thanksgiving break. Leaving  after school Tuesday November 21st and 

returning November 27th. 

Just over $1000 per student estimated cost. 

Mrs. Singler- 

 Getting ready for many performances. 

Monday December 12th @ 6:30 Orchestra Concert 

4th  grade Strings High School 

Chamber Orchestra joined by the Choraleers 

8th grade carolers raising money for Rachels Angels 

Apps for solo and ensemble due December 16th 

Looking into college credit plus for chamber orchestra 

Mr. Awad-  

Monday December  12 holiday orchestra concert: Westerly Strings,  middle school and high school 

orchestra. 

6th grade caroling during class period December 7, 8, and 9 

Mrs. Rohlke-  

Bay Band shirts for the administrators 



Cavs game performance was a huge success 

Mrs. Gess- 

14 gigs throughout December 

December 15th and 18th Holiday concerts 

Susan Evans-  

Blitz moved to high school! 

Thanks to everyone who helped with marching band.  

 

David Johnson- 

Amazing cost efficiency with 3rd quarter snacks!  

Varsity concert brought in $2600! 

Membership drive has brought in over $30,000! 

 

Discussed coming up with ideas for fundraising to offset cost of Disney Trip. Also, how can we help 

students who need financial assistance to go. 

Trip will be open to 8th graders as they will be in the band at the time of the trip. 

First payment most likely due in March of 2017. 

 

 


